Hi All
In case you dont know where no 64 is located, its between M&S and Boots.

Thanks

Lloyd

Your planning reference :APP/X5210/W/15/3140916
Dear Camden Council

Brent Eleven Streets Residents Association would like to make it clear that local
residents living on and along Kilburn High Road are completely fed up to the back
teeth about the number of betting shops on Kilburn High Road and the demoralising
effect the proliferation of gambling premises has on local residents , the community
and on our local environment.

Such businesses attract antisocial behaviour in and outside such premises and we as
local residents have had enough of having to respond to the inflammatory manner in
which both Camden and Brent council persist in considering putting yet more betting
shops on our high road.

Please help stop the misery caused by such premises to individuals and families that live
alongside/close to these business. Betting shops do nothing for local community other

than bring devastation to the lives of individuals and their families who are unfortunate to
become ensnared in the betting habit very often because of an unbreakable downward spiral of
financial desperation

We do not want another betting shop on the high road
on behalf of local residents

Secretary Josie Warshaw



Below is a list of the type of issues we as locals have had to put up with at Kilburn High road betting
shop premises:

¢ Many antisocial incidents with the "customers”

o Crime and Disorder inside and outside

+ Stabbings inside and outside

¢ Bottles being thrown inside and outside premises

e Assaults on Passers by

¢ Abusing and Threatening staff of local businesses - making it difficult to recruit and retain staff
e Abusing and Threatening Local Residents and Passers by

e Persistent loitering near or in front of business premises during and after business hours
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